Delaware Paralegal Association







MARCH MADNESS MEMBERSHIP MONTH

The Delaware Paralegal Association is pleased to announce the return of the March Madness Membership Awards Program. Below are the specifics of the program. Also below is a listing of the benefits received when joining the Delaware Paralegal Association.

Membership Referral Awards Program

- * Participation in the awards program is open only to DPA members (Full, Associate and Student) in good standing.
- * Limited to new memberships (Full, Associate and/or Student) and the new membership must be approved by the Board. This does not include renewals.
- * Applications must be received between March 1, 2020 March 31, 2020 and the applicant's membership will be **half price plus the application fee.**
- * The referring member will receive one \$20.00 movie or restaurant gift card for each referral that results in an approved membership. There will be a GRAND prize at the annual meeting.

WHY SHOULD YOU JOIN DPA?

Membership Benefits

- <u>Lecture Luncheons</u> we have lecture luncheons with a variety of topics of interest. Luncheons are normally held on the third Thursday of the month.
- <u>Continuing Legal Education</u> we sponsor various seminars and programs to paralegals in all fields.
- <u>Job Bank</u> we publish employment opportunities that are received from law firms, corporations and agencies in DE and PA. Exclusive to DPA Members only.
- Newsletter Members receive DPA's newsletter, The Reporter, 4 times a year.
- Special Projects DPA holds a high profile event and we donate partial proceeds from the event to a local law-related charity.
- <u>Pro Bono</u> Members of DPA have the opportunity to give back to the community by volunteering for events such as Wills for Heroes, Wills for Seniors and the Mock Trial Competition.
- <u>Paralegal Week</u> Member benefit events such as Paint Nite, attending sporting events, social hours and DPA's annual meeting
- <u>Blood Bank</u> DPA offers free membership in the Blood Bank of DE to all Full Members. Students pay only \$5 for membership.

Should you have questions about the March Madness Membership Program, feel free to contact the Membership Director – Shamlin@potteranderson.com